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Hello Everyone!

I wish I could say this is the weather we have

all been hoping for but unfortunately May

flowers has turned into June showers. During

this time, it is important that we continue to

appreciate those around us who are working

hard to keep us safe and to cherish the moments we have

with our families.

Although most of the news lately has been difficult to watch,

here in the town we have some great news. We received

the funding to hire back our Summer staff support which

I am sure you have all seen around town cutting grass

and bringing the flowers back to life. The golf course has

reopened and it seems that everyone is enjoying the greens

and the ability to enjoy an activity outdoors. This past week

our playground equipment and fields were opened to the

public which I am sure is a huge relief to many parents

and little ones. We will continue to work on opening more

activities around town while following the direction of the

Alberta Chief Medical Officer.

Please take care of yourselves, enjoy the weather that

Summer will hopefully bring, and think of ways you can

support local. Consequently, small businesses have taken

a massive hit from this pandemic. Therefore, when you can

please support the building blocks of our community and the

communities in our own backyard.

Maureen Miller, Mayor

Highlights from the Mayor

PLANNING &
DEVELOPMENT

HAVE A
BUSINESS?
You may apply for a business
license at the Town Office. A
business license is required
for persons involved in a
business activity within the
Town limits.
You may first need to contact
Planning & Development to
verify if a development permit
is first required.

Please call 780-645-4481 for more information
or email: pd@town.stpaul.ab.ca

PArks &
rEcrEATION

Playgrounds are

Recommended protocols
in place are from the

Provincial Government:

Fcss / FAMILY
rEsOUrcE NETWOrk

Tuesday
June 16, 2020

9:15 -11 :30 AM
Space limited! RSVP
Town of St Paul FCSS

780-645-5311
on or before

June 9, 2020

New ReAliTy
Join us! For a 2 hour interactive live webinar session for community

not-for-profit organizations in St. Paul and area. Offered by the
Community Development Unit of Alberta Culture,

Multiculturalism and Status of Women.

Running a not-for-profit takes time and
effort in the best of times. So how do
you adjust to this new reality? … to an

environment that is changing rapidly? … to
an environment that has changed forever?
this webinar will help you reflect on your

organization’s current and evolving issues,
share your experiences, discuss solutions
and identify where you need support and

assistance moving forward.

Zoom is available free to download. A link to the webinar will be provided.
Test Your Connection: zoom.us/test

Celebrate DAD
by creating one of these

options with him!

SSCF luap .tS fo ytnuoC  htiw pihsrentraP nI

Just a few supplies required:
Birdhouse: Drill or Robertson screw driver, EXTRA paint
colors if you choose & access to a device to watch a
pre-recorded instructional video.
#1 Dad: A little glue.

Limited quantities available.

780-645-5311
IN PARTNERSHIP WITH

COUNTY OF ST. PAUL FCSS

Call today to reserve
your package.




